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May 22, 2017

Dear Mr. Sands:

Thank you so much for contacting the Kentucky Department for Public Health. The Kentucky Department for Public
Health-Food Safety Branch does not any regulation, code or other rule that would not allow customers or patrons to enter
restaurants, grocery stores or convenience stores while not wearing shoes or footwear.

Please let me know if you have any further questions or if I may be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,

Pamela Hendren
Interim Branch Manager
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